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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 4:34 PM
To: Shirley Thompson (sthmp63@comcast.net)
Cc: jac21462@aol.com; Yoo, James; Miller, Steve; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002933 (GeoTracker Global IDT0600158621), Thompson 

Property, 1409-1417 12th Street, Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Mrs. Thompson, 

Thank you for providing Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) the List of Landowners form.   Identification of the 
current property owner(s) is required for ACEH to move  the case to closure.   

It is more than halfway through the Public Notification period for the subject fuel leak case.  To date, ACEH has not 
received any comments from the public regarding the potential closure.  Therefore, at this time, ACEH requests that you 
schedule the well destruction activities for the subject fuel leak case.  Please schedule the well destruction for at least two 
(2) weeks after the completion of the public notification and comment period.  The public notification and comment period 
closes on December 19, 2014.   

Please respond via email (Attention: Keith Nowell) confirming the date scheduled for well destruction by December 12 
2014. 

ACEH will authorize the well destruction in a separate letter following the conclusion of the public notification period. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567--6764 or send me an electronic mail message at 
keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell  
 

 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


